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The existing Verdun Interchange will be upgraded to a full 

interchange, allowing access to and from the South Eastern Freeway 

in all directions. Upgrading this interchange will improve connectivity, 

traffic efficiency and commuter safety in the area. 

What’s happening 

From early March until mid-year, we will be relocating some 

underground services near the existing interchange to prepare for the 

upgrade. Main construction is scheduled to start in late 2025. 

How this affects you 

To keep everyone safe, there will be some short-term localised speed 

and lane restrictions where works are occurring. Please observe 

signage and take care when travelling through the area. 

There may be some noise, vibration and dust during these works, but 

we will do our best to keep these to a minimum. 

We’ll maintain access for properties throughout the works wherever 

possible, with advance notice provided if there is a need to 

temporarily restrict driveway access.  

When 

From early March to mid-
2025, weather permitting 

Hours of work 

7am to 7pm, Monday to 
Friday (except public 
holidays) 

Where 

Area in the vicinity of the 
Verdun Interchange 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
verduninterchange  

Email dit.engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Smoother and safer 
journeys 

 

Improved safety for 
all road users 

 

Improved response 
for emergency 
services 

We are upgrading the Verdun and Mount 

Barker interchanges to create better 

connections between Adelaide Hills and 

the freeway, supporting population growth 
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